Forest Principles
Resilience
17th January 2025
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Welcome to a new term! Thank you to everyone for all your support last week. It was
certainly not the start we wanted to the year. But we have made up for it this week.
And children have been able to finally play outside. Our Forest Principle this half term
is ‘resilience’ which was demonstrated perfectly over the last few days: never giving
up and finding ways to overcome difficulties. Especially those involving ice!

In assembly on Monday we looked at some options for the playground with the money
raised in July by governors and friends. Watch this space - the SVP will bring news
Soon.

On Tuesday, a group of Y6 children went to talk about ambitions for their future with
students at South Craven and other Y6's from the local area. It was a motivating
morning.

Mr. Shaw has some new skipping equipment and the girls’

fitness group put it to the

test this week with both individual and group skipping routines.

We have some beautiful Magic Monday artwork on display around school. Year /2
have been studying Abu Mwenye, Y3/4 Beatriz Milhazes and Y5/6 Frida Kahlo.

We never stop learning, and Mrs Goodman celebrated achieving Level 2 in Awareness
of Mental Health this week - congratulations.

It was science week last week and it has been lovely to see children proudly wearing

their ‘scientist of the week’
have many, many questions, which are always welcome.
‘Wellbeing Club’
with crystals, finding out about their properties. For example; obsidian, a type of

badges. Children enjoy science at school and always

began this week for the fist time and children were fascinated

volcanic glass, which is renowned for its grounding properties.
Reception spent time in Forest School today. They have toasted marshmallows, had a

sing—song, & story and an overall jolly good time!

Friends of Steeton &

Toys/Cards =

Children do not need to
bring toys into school.
This includes trading

The first ‘PTA’ meeting was
held on Wednesday evening at
school. There were 9
attendees which is amazing!

They already have so much
planned. If you are interested
in supporting school and the
community, get in touch with
Mrs Kennedy.

N

cards. They can get lost
or broken and are a
distraction. This also
applies to jewellery.
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this weekK
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22/01/25-24/01/25 - SCARF Workshops
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for Year 6 @mmummhdudmug @ﬁm '\.,‘j' ﬁ

22/01/25 - Netball tournament after-
s&hqol Don't forget that we are
29/01/25- KS!I trip to Tropical World Uhl"('y Teach,’ng Parfnership
30/01/25- World of Work Day with
Leeds Trinity University.
Courses Available:

03/02/25- Year 6 SATS Mock Week

PGCE with QTS 3-7 N9é4
PGCE with QTS 5-11 H20I
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